
Minutes of the Finance Ordinance Committee meeting on June 18, 2024, at Buffalo City Hall. The 

meeting was called to order by chair Sean Roman, also present member Trent Adams and resident 

Wendy Lowe. They discussed abandoned/and nuisance vehicles and nuisance property health and 

safety. 

The committee recommended changing the mowing fees to $175 for the first offense and $350 for every 

other offence for the lifetime that you own the property. Additionally, to add similar language from 

Davenport’s ordinance.  

Motion by Adams and seconded by Roman to approve the May Financials. Motion carried unanimously. 

Motion to adjourn at 6:19pm. 


